NORTH WESTERN UNIVERSITY, KHULNA

Notice Regarding Retake Registration
Department of CSE

It is hereby notified for the students of the Department of Computer Science and Engineering
that the semester (Tri) final of Summer-2023 semester has been published. The students having
retake courses are asked to apply for the Retake courses within 15" December, 2023.

If any students who will be unable to complete these processes within above mentioned
schedule, the department will not process any application for this examination semester.
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